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Helen Clark

From: Medical Director of Teaching

Sent: 22 May 2020 15:34

Subject: Fw: Weekly Education Update (8)

Dear all staff involved with teaching, 

 

Please see the email below for the Proctor's weekly update. 

 

Best wishes and stay safe, 

Alun 

 

From: The Proctor <proctor@st-andrews.ac.uk> 

Sent: 22 May 2020 15:13 

Subject: Weekly Education Update (8)  

  

Dear Colleagues, 

  

Please see the latest Weekly Education update here: 

  

https://www.st-andrews.ac.uk/assets/university/remote-teaching-and-learning/documents/weekly-education-

update-22-May-20.pdf. 

  

Please circulate in your Schools & Units. 

  

With best wishes, 

  

Clare Peddie 

  
Professor Clare Peddie 

Vice-Principal Education (Proctor) 
College Gate 

University of St Andrews 

Fife, KY16 9AJ 

  

 
  
The University of St Andrews is a charity registered in Scotland : No SC013532 and is committed to 
sustainable practices and the preservation of the environment – please do not print this email unless 
absolutely necessary. 
  

  


